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Be Safe . . . Be Respectful . . . Be Responsible

FEATHER FUN! WAY TO GO!
“Seagull Class Feathers” are a way for individual staff members to
recognize whole classes for being safe, respectful and responsible. Once
a class has earned enough, they get to have a Feather Party!
Here is what students have earned so far!



Mrs. Duer: Root beer floats; free time on Chromebook.


Mrs. Honts: Pajama day


Mrs. Williams: Teacher Swim, she joined the class!


Mrs. Thysell: Special show and tell time.

Important Dates
School Resumes January 3, 2022



NO PRESCHOOL, MONDAY, January 10, 2022



Board Meeting, January 10, 2022, 6:30 p.m.



NO School, January 17, 2022, Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday

FROM MRS. WOIKA
Neah-Kah-Nie District Letter from December 17, 2021
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LoIvii4_hXfLCApDKj2lAq8RIrAqDvMR/view?usp=sharing
https://s.smore.com/u/b245a97a9d46941be1303cf630dd7a6b.jpg


Oregon State Testing Opt Out Form- EnglishOregon State Testing Opt Out Form- English

Click link to show form. Then print and return to school.

MISS JENNIFER
Happy New Year! I hope you were able to enjoy some family time
during winter break.
In December we focused on skills needed for learning.: Listening,
focus, respect, empathy, positive self talk to name a few. We will
continue to foster these skills and more in January. We will add to
the list: understanding perspectives of others, being assertive and
learning to accept differences in others.
We will also cover the section of our Child Protection Unit, which
talks about safe and unsafe touches. You should have received a
letter via email discussing the curriculum with an opt out section to
return if you do not want your child to participate. If you do not want
your child to participate, please send in the opt out section of the
letter or email me directly by January 12th.
Mindfulness will continue to be incorporated into our SEL lessons
and school wide this year. Practicing mindfulness is a great way to
train our brains to regain focus and calm as we continue to navigate
through the pandemic.. I encourage you to practice this with your
students at home. The more they practice the more automatic the
mindfulness response becomes. MindYeti is a great resource for
PreK - 3rd grade. It was created by the Committee for Children who
is the creator of Second Step, one of the SEL curriculum used at
NES. Waterford.org is another great resource for kids and
mindfulness as well. Additionally, The Child Mind Institute is a great
resource in learning more about supporting your children’s mental
health.
If you have any questions or concerns about your student feel free
to contact me. You can also fill out a counseling form espanol to
request a meeting.

STATE TESTING INFORMATION
Required state testing for grades 3-5 will be this spring. Specific dates will be in the newsletter when
testing gets closer so that parents know the actual dates their children will test. State law requires
parents be notified of their right to opt-out their child from state testing, even though NES, the Neah-
Kah-Nie School District and the Oregon Department of Education recommends that all students test.
Please see our district website for more information at www.nknsd.org on parent page.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OeksEtIVNMnsOXwt4LmukDQLjT_OVbnn/view?usp=sharing
https://www.mindyeti.com/v2/s/pricing
https://www.waterford.org/resources/mindfulnes-activities-for-kids/
https://childmind.org/resources/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyaiH-CA4akO_yXKmhgyyqVgrGNx4xIFJBuLxLyd4ovB9rIA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1bChzeJDkquUfLCtajInaz22nCay-fh5vVj38fbpLbCM/edit?usp=sharing
https://s.smore.com/u/c252da46880c04138118ab000f278d80.png
http://www.nknsd.org/


Oregon State Testing Opt Out From - SpanishOregon State Testing Opt Out From - Spanish

Haga clic en el enlace para mostrar el formulario. Luego imprímalo y devuélvalo a la escuela.

Talent Ed linkTalent Ed link

This link will take you to the website showing all available open positions for our district.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dAlxPkMU0FoPTD29jiiAKBb4r77zv6-s/view?usp=sharing
https://neahkahnie.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx


NCRD
NCRD Youth Center

After School program hours are 2:30PM-5:00PM, Monday- Friday. Reservations are required. We will
pick up your child(ren) and provide enriching after school activities and a healthy snack!

Monday Madness hours are 7:00AM-9:00AM. Reservations are required. We will walk your child to
NES on district late-start Mondays.

On no-school days we are open from 7:00AM-5:00PM. Reservations are required. 



NCRD Youth Center will have all day child care available January 14- reservations required. There
will be no child care program on January 17.



While your child is with us we will provide nutritious morning and afternoon snacks as well as
enrichment activities (outdoor play/walks, gym time, crafts, music, science, etc.)- all while following
strict health and safety guidelines.

The cost is $20/ full day or $10/half day, $5/day for Before School, and $5/day for our afterschool
program. Reserve your child's spot, we are unable to accept drop-ins at this time.



Scholarship applications are available upon request.

Scholarships for students are funded through the Friends of NCRD, who support families in need
through various fundraisers throughout the year.






NKN District Job OpeningsNKN District Job Openings

Click button to access and apply for open positions.
The school district is also in need of qualified
substitutes in all areas.
See below for ESS link to become a substitute.

-Youth Sports -

NCRD is currently hiring for a Youth and Adult sports coordinator.
NCRD is hoping to hold a Basketball clinic, but at this moment we are in need of coaches with
availability and that can commit for at least the month of January. If you know of anyone interested
please have them reach out to Kiley in the Welcome Center 971-308-0300. *NO EXPERIENCE
REQUIRED*

Thank you in advance for any help with this. 



For more information please visit www.ncrd.org or visit the NCRD Welcome Center.

Follow us on Facebook for updates on Youth Sports. www.facebook.com/ncrd.org

POOL
NCRD/Nehalem Pool News January 2022


Friday Night Family Swim starts: JANUARY 7th 2022!!


***Must have a RESERVATION TO PARTICIPATE***
NCRD/Nehalem Pool
6:00pm----7:00pm
Call for reservations: 1-855-444-6273 NCRD Aquatics #3
e-mail: suedg@ncrdnehalem.org


Adult/Student combination passes for sale...$18

https://nknsd.org/departments/human-resources/
http://www.ncrd.org/
http://www.facebook.com/ncrd.org
mailto:suedg@ncrdnehalem.org


https://s.smore.com/u/bdf172e195bb840f6cd6e525cf8c3f11.png
https://s.smore.com/u/d2aa792ce32c9a8d32e0d6f11e1ed84a.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/c9ad5356afbbf52601b3ccbc5096a6e4.png

